
To:  File Nos.: S7-30-22; S7-18-23 
From:  Office of Public Engagement 
Date:   7/2/24 
Re:  Meeting with Nasdaq 
 
On June 25, 2024, Chair Gensler and SEC staff met with Nasdaq and discussed the following proposals: 

• Regulation NMS: Minimum Pricing Increments, Access Fees, and Transparency of Better Priced 
Orders, and 

• Volume-Based Exchange Transaction Pricing for NMS Stocks. 
In their discussion of the Volume-Based Exchange Transaction Pricing for NMS Stocks, Nasdaq reiterated 
the positions stated in their Dec. 23, 2023, comment letter.  
 
Members of the SEC included:  

• Chair Gary Gensler 
• Stephanie Allen, Director of Media Relations and Speechwriting 

 
Representatives from Nasdaq included:  

• Adena Friedman, Chair & CEO 
• John Zecca, Executive Vice President & Global Chief Legal, Risk and Regulatory Officer 

https://www.sec.gov/comments/s7-18-23/s71823-319639-830942.pdf

